
Nick Acampora - BCP C130153, Former Cibro Terminal, Washington Avenue, 
Island Park 

  
Mr. Posillico: 
  
This is to acknowledge receipt of the December 9, 2011 "Supplemental Remedial Investigation Field Work 
Report"   prepared by your consultant Posillico Consulting for the above referenced site.   
  
The electronic copy of the Department's response is attached.  A hard copy will be sent to only to the addressee 
via regular US Mail. 
  
Should you have any questions/comments regarding this matter, please contact me. 
  
Sincerely, 
   
  
  
  
Nick Acampora 
Environmental Program Specialist II 
Response Section Supervisor  
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation 
Division of Environmental Remediation 
Spill Prevention and Response 
50 Circle Road 
SUNY @ Stony Brook 
Stony Brook, NY 11790-3409 
Voice: (631) 444-0322 
Fax: (631) 444-0328 

From:    Nick Acampora
To:    Posillico, Michael;  Posillico, Michael
Date:    5/7/2012 11:37 AM
Subject:    BCP C130153, Former Cibro Terminal, Washington Avenue, Island Park 
CC:    Conlon, Benjamin;  Gomez, Karen;  Parish, Walter;  Tamuno, Alali ;  elli...
Attachments:   05072012LettertoPosillico.pdf
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